SITE VISIT – COVID19 CONSIDERATIONS
St Ives Mushrooms Ltd, The Old Mushroom Farm, Halsetown, St Ives, Cornwall TR26 3LZ

The site visit is set for Tuesday 12th January from 10am. 

Due to the current lockdown we request that any interested party pre-book an appointment time by contacting Richard Abbott	:	richard.w.abbott@talk21.com 
				:	01736 762082 / 07966 527140

Please adhere to current guidance in respect of wearing masks and maintaining social distancing at all times. 

The facilities will be open for your inspection but not for use.

Thank you for your cooperation.
